
For this year’s Lent course we will be using the 
book ‘Finding a Voice’ by Hilary Brand, which is 
based on the film ‘The King’s Speech’ starring Colin 
Firth.  

‘The King’s Speech’ tells the story of George VI and 
the challenges he faced as a man with a stammer 
who happened to be the new King. We see his 
journey towards greater fluency through the help 
of his speech therapist. It is a journey of courage, 
creativity and discovery told in a compelling 
screenplay written by a man who himself 
stammers. 

“These days many of us seem to have lost our 
voice…” announces Hilary Brand at the beginning 
of ‘Finding A Voice’. Inspired by the film, she asks 
whether in today’s world we dare talk about what 
is “loving and true, when so many other voices 
challenge and dismiss our faith.” Or have we, “lost 
the sense of who we could become and what 
together we might accomplish?” 

Some of you will remember a similar course we 
followed based on the film ‘Chocolat’. That course 
was also written by Hilary Brand.

The first session at 3pm on Thursday 6th March will be a complete 
showing of the film which lasts just under two hours.  The following 
five sessions - all on Thursdays - will start with tea and coffee at 3pm  
and finish about 4:30pm. All are welcome. You don’t have to come to 
all sessions to join in. 

FINDING A VOICE 
A FILM AND DISCUSSION GROUP FOR LENT

‘The King’s Speech’ - a complete showing 
Thursday 6th March at 3pm 

‘Finding a Voice’ discussion  sessions 
- Thursdays at 3pm - 

13th March 
20th March 
27th March 

3rd April 
10th April


